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This letter is to t e l l you about our work in the Iskut-
Sulphurets Gold Belt this coming summer, under the direction of Dani 
Alldrick. The purpose of this project is to map the geology and 
mineral deposits of this emerging gold camp in order to assist mineral 
exploration programmes now underway. Last year we commenced mapping 
the Sulphurets sheet, early results of which have been released as 
Open Fi l e Map 1988-4. This year we expect to complete that sheet and 
extend mapping into the Unuk River valley covering the area shown on 
the enclosed map. Field work w i l l begin in early July and end by late 
September. Preliminary results w i l l be released as an Open Fi l e 
1:50 000 scale map in February 1989. 

In order to get the most out of the short f i e l d season and to 
provide a useful product to the mining community, we invite your 
comments. We hope to v i s i t as many mineral properties as possible. 
It would make our v i s i t s mutually beneficial i f we could time them to 
coincide with f i e l d crews you may have working on your ground. Any 
information you could give us in this regard would be very helpful, 
and of course, would be kept confidential. 

For more information please c a l l either Dani or myself at (604) 
356-2818. 

In the meantime, I hope you have a very successful exploration 
season this year. 

Dear Dr. rkham: 

Yours truly, 

Jim Britton 
Project Geologist 
Geological Survey Branch 

JB/bm 

Enclosure 




